
Michael School News- 30.10.17

Work Hard, Aim High, Have Fun! 

Dear parents/ carers, 

	 We have arrived at the end of a very busy half 
term! The children have all worked so hard so I hope you 
all have a relaxing holiday to get ready for an exciting 
seven weeks leading up to Christmas! 

	 Thank you so much to everyone who came to our 
parent consultation meetings. I hope this gave you a 
clear indication of where your child’s attainment is now 
and also share some ideas about how we can work 
together to help them improve even further. 

	 Thank you also to those of you who came with your 
children to our book fair. It was wonderful to see that 
excitement about books and if you have ordered any 
items then I will distribute them as soon as possible once 
they arrive in school. We will also be relaunching our 
school library in the coming weeks, making it a more 
accessible and effective resource for both your children 
and you. 

	 On Friday this week (3rd November) our 
Community Fireworks event will be taking place at school 
with the show starting at 7.00pm. A huge congratulations 
to Sammie who won the raffle to start the fireworks! I am 
looking forward to seeing everyone there. 

	 From Monday 6th November, we will be welcoming 
Miss Basanmay who is a trainee teacher from Edge Hill 
who will be working alongside Mr Lythgoe in Bluebell 
Class. I am sure you will join us in welcoming her to 
Michael School whilst she is here. 


Have a wonderful half term break!	 

Thank you for your continued support, 

K. Riley


NOTICES:

- To those of you who 

received M and Co vouchers 
following the fashion show, 
they would like you to know 
that these can now be used 
until 4th November so 
happy shopping! 


- Your children should have 
brought home a flyer with 
them on Friday from 
Michael Commissioners 
regarding their Hop Tu Naa 
party. Please contact them 
directly for more details. 

Lepra Fundraising


Thank you to those children who 
have already brought their 
Lepra fundraising envelopes into 
school. We will be holding the 
fun zumba session on Thursday 
9th November as a ‘Thank you’ 
from Lepra to everyone for their 
efforts so could you please 
return the envelopes by 
Wednesday 8th November. 
Thank you. 

Transition to QEII


A reminder that for those 
parents with children in Year 6, 
QEII staff will be holding a 
Roadshow event in our 
Community Room on Wednesday 
8th November starting at 
6.00pm. This is a fantastic 
opportunity to come along with 
your child, find out key 
information and also ask any 
questions you may have.  Moving 
to secondary school is an 
important event for our children 
so we hope to see you all there!

Lunchtime Assistant Position


	 On Friday we said a sad goodbye to Mrs Coulter and 
Miss Brown who were our fantastic lunchtime assistants. The 
children presented them both with flowers and chocolates 
and we all wish them well in their new jobs. 

	 We have now appointed a new lunchtime assistant, 
however for your information we will shortly be advertising 
for the other assistant role which is still available. This will 
be advertised on the Government Website and we will inform 
you as soon as we have appointed. We will be working with 
our school council to improve our lunchtimes at 

school so it is an exciting time to join our team 

if you know someone who may be interested! 


